FAYETTE COUNTY
MAGISTERIAL REAPPORTIONMENT MEETING
MINUTES

May 30, 2023

A meeting of the reapportionment commissioners was called to order at 1:34 p.m. in the
conference room of the Fayette County Clerk, 162 E. Main Street, Lexington, Ky.

Present were Reapportionment Commissioners Richard Young (District 1), Barbara
Sutherland (District 2), and William Wilson (District 3), Fayette County Clerk Susan Lamb, Fayette
County Deputy Clerk Gilda Walters, and Fayette County Deputy Clerk Meredith Watson.

County Clerk Susan Lamb administered the oath of office to Commissioner Young,
Commissioner Sutherland, and Commissioner Wilson.

The Commissioners reviewed population numbers in Fayette County precincts per the
2020 Census and district maps.

A motion was made by Commissioner Wilson, seconded by Commissioner Sutherland, to
accept a plan to move the Clifton precinct from District 3 to District 2. The motion was approved
by unanimous vote.

A motion was made by Commissioner Young, seconded by Commissioner Wilson, to hold
the next meeting on June 22, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. in the same location. The motion was approved
by unanimous vote.

There being no objection, the meeting adjourned at 2:19 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Watson, DC, MLS




FAYETTE COUNTY
MAGISTERIAL REAPPORTIONMENT MEETING
MINUTES

June 22, 2023

A meeting of the reapportionment commissioners was called to order at 2:08 p.m. in the
conference room of the Fayette County Clerk, 162 E. Main Street, Lexington, Ky.

Present were Reapportionment Commissioners Richard Young (District 1), Barbara
Sutherland (District 2), and William Wilson (District 3), Fayette County Clerk Susan Lamb, Fayette
County Deputy Clerk Gilda Walters, and Fayette County Deputy Clerk Meredith Watson.

A motion was made by Commissioner Wilson, seconded by Commissioner Sutherland, to
approve the Minutes of the May 30, 2023 meeting. The motion was approved by unanimous
vote.

The Commissioners reviewed a new map of the Fayette County Districts that included the
changes voted on during the May 30, 2023, meeting. The new map moved the Clifton precinct
from District 3 to District 2.

The Commissioners reviewed the Report of Commissioners for Reapportioning
Magisterial, Commissioner, and Constable Districts of Fayette County.

A motion was made by Commissioner Young, seconded by Commissioner Sutherland, to
accept the Report of Commissioners for Reapportioning Magisterial, Commissioner, and
Constable Districts of Fayette County. The motion was approved by unanimous vote.

There being no objection, the meeting adjourned at 2:57 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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